ST GODWALD’S CHURCH, FINSTALL

SUNDAY JANUARY 24th 2021
 Epiphany 3
World Week of Christian Unity
Alternative Collect for today:
God of all mercy

your Son proclaimed good news to the poor,

release to the captives,

and freedom to the oppressed:

anoint us with your Holt Spirit

and set all your people free
to praise you in Christ our Lord
TODAY’S SERVICES
10.30 am Holy Communion (zoom)
Conversion of Paul

Revd David Ford & Revd Sue Humphries
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2474115267
Meeting ID: 247 411 5267

4.00 pm  Compline (zoom)

Rosemary Sumner

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6255825148?pwd=UGl5NkZQUGM4WEhieGgrSmRNajR2UT09
Meeting ID: 625 582 5148

Use one of these numbers to connect to any service using your telephone only:

0203 481 5240  

0203 901 7895  

0131 460 1196  

0203 051 2874  

0203 481 5237

Next Sunday, 31st January
Presentation of Christ
10.30 am Morning Worship (zoom)
         - Revd Bev Robinson

BIBLE STUDY COFFEE MORNING
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Bible Study will meet by zoom on Thursday 14th January 11am to 12 noon.  Everyone is very welcome including new members.
The JOINING INSTRUCTIONS for Bible Study are: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86988102960?pw d=WjgwSU1VMGJleWNjakN2c3c2ZmF3UT09 Meeting ID: 883 7751 5677
Passcode: ix723S
100 CLUB
Dear Members,

Renewal of membership of St Godwald’s 100 Club for the year 2021 is now due and I hope you will all continue to take part.
Thank you to those who have renewed.
You can either pay for 6 months (January to June) @ £6 per number or for the whole year (January to December) @ £12 per number

Payment can be made by Cash or Cheques made payable to St Godwald’s DCC and can be 
given to me or be put through the Parish Office letterbox addressed to ‘Pat Archer 100 Club’

If you have any queries, please contact me patarcher1a@btinternet.com 
Tel: 0121 445 4073

If you would prefer not to renew please let me know.
ST GODWALD’S 100 CLUB WINNERS

JANUARY TO DECEMBER 2020
	MONTH


	NAME OF WINNER
	NUMBER

	JANUARY
	JANET CHUMBLEY
	9

	FEBRUARY
	ALAN EMENY
	87

	MARCH
	BRENDA EMENY
	87

	APRIL
	SONIA FRENCH
	72

	MAY
	MERIAM  ELLIOTT
	58

	JUNE
	CAROLINE SPENCER
	48

	JULY
	ELIZABETH WILKES
	62

	AUGUST
	KATE MOXON
	66

	SEPTEMBER
	PAT SALE
	22

	OCTOBER
	DAVID WILKES
	61

	NOVEMBER
	MADELEINE BUCKLEY
	14

	DECEMBER
	PAT CATTELL
	42


STORIES/TEA and CAKE with JUDITH ROWE
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Wednesdays at 2pm 
for 7 weeks 

from 20th January
Join me to gather as a group to read short stories/poems or funny incidents.

You don't have to contribute; I have a couple of books of short stories and I'm sure other people have too.

The meeting is scheduled to last 40 mins.

Meeting ID 789 2400 8432

Passcode: YZtn7X
Judith Rowe has produced another Poetry Book – Please let her know if you wish to purchase one. The cost is £5.00 and all money goes to St Basil’s.

DIOCESAN e-NEWSLETTER: 
The Diocese issues a fortnightly newsletter by email containing lots of news and ideas for churchgoers. 

To receive it go to the home page of the Diocese https://www.cofe-worcester.org.uk/ scroll to the foot of the home page and insert your email address in the box provided (beneath Sign Up).
CONTACT DETAILS:

Revd David Ford - Team Rector

Address: The Vicarage, 15 Finstall Road, Bromsgrove B60 2EA            

 Email: revdavidford@googlemail.com
Phone: 01527 873831
   Mobile: 07973 412625

NB: David’s days off are from 5.00 pm Wednesday until Thursday evening.

Heather Evans - our Parish Administrator 
Heather’s hours are 9.30am-1.30pm on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  In order to provide Heather with a COVID19 safe environment, the parish office, Ruth Heald Room, toilets and kitchens at St Godwald’s are now to be considered ‘out of bounds’ please. 

Heather welcomes visitors but please arrange this in advance and all visitors must wear a face mask. Heather’s email is pa.bromsgroveparish@gmail.com 

and the office telephone number is 577759. 

